
Wingham Primary School  

w/b 9th September 2024  

A very warm welcome back! Well done to everyone for a 

wonderful start to the school term. It has been a very 

smooth transition and the school feels very settled.  

We have had a few lost jumpers/ hoodies already so 

please make sure everything is labelled. 

Village Hall Car Park  

I am sure everyone who uses the Village Hall Carpark 

are pleased that the school community have had an  

overwhelmingly positive week with cars being parked in 

designated spaces and when politely asked to park   

elsewhere have done so. 

When cars do need to use the school carpark as an  

overflow please drive extremely slowly as there are  

pedestrians using the space too.  

 

Parentkind – the charity that supports school PTFAs - have teamed up 

with Asda, who is making millions of pounds available to donate to primary 

schools across the UK through their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative.   

All you have to do is, opt in through the Asda Rewards app, choose our 

school and shop and scan in store or shop online at Asda.com, between 2
nd

 September and 30
th
 November 2024.  

Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to Wingham Primary school. Also, every time somebody opts in, 

Asda will give an additional £1 to the school Cashpot. Plus, it doesn’t stop there – Asda are also giving £50 to 

every school to get them started.  

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Key Dates  

September 

Monday 9th—Year 4 meet the teacher 8.40 to 9am 

Tuesday 10th—Year 5 Meet the teacher 8.40—9am 

Wednesday 11th—Year 6 meet the teacher 8.40—9am 

Friday 13th—School Photographs 

Friday 20th—Jeans for Genes day(wear jeans for £1 dona-

tion) 

W.B 23rd—Democracy week and pupil voice 

W.B 23rd—Walk or scoot to school week 

Friday 27th—Harvest Festival 

October 

Wednesday 2nd—Significant Male into school 

Reception 2024 


